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The suggested site location for a visit by the ExA is along Middle Street (B1398), at or near the
post code DN21 5BZ. This is close to Glentworth village, travelling south towards the village of
Fillingham. This view is panoramic and gives distant views of the Gate Burton site. The Cottam
and West Burton power stations are visible on the horizon and are prominent landmarks which
have provided the nation with reliable energy for many years. These power stations are single
point landmarks and do not cover or become the landscape unlike the proposed schemes. Glint
and Glare from the Gate Burton site will occur and be visible from this view and road network.
Also, in conjunction with the other proposed developments it will create an extensive mass or
occurrence of Glint and Glare which then becomes the dominant element of the landscape at
certain times of the day. Also, the cumulative effect in regards to the landscape and visual impact
will be evident at this suggested site location. It is clear from this location that the landscape will
be visually dominated by the proposed solar schemes. Therefore, this site location will provide a
good indication of the cumulative visual impact of the proposed solar schemes in the West
Lindsey District. I recommend Mr Stone to travel this road in it's entirety to appreciate the wide,
long, open views which are loved and enjoyed by so many people and all it's inhabitants. Lastly,
the site is visible from public land.


